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Improvement Activities Performance Category Under MIPS 
 
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) has informed the Minnesota 
Department of Health (MDH) that Minnesota’s certified Health Care Homes will receive full 
credit for the Improvement Activities performance category under the Merit-based Incentive 
Payment System (MIPS). MIPS is a Quality Payment Program (QPP) track under the Medicare 
Access and CHIP Reauthorization Act of 2015 (MACRA). 

Eligible clinicians will attest to their own status in order to receive full points in the Improvement 
Activities category.  

Please see the CMS website for more information on MACRA. 

Additional CMS QPP resources may be found at the QPP Resource Library. 

https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Quality-Initiatives-Patient-Assessment-Instruments/Value-Based-Programs/MACRA-MIPS-and-APMs/MACRA-MIPS-and-APMs.html
https://qpp.cms.gov/about/resource-library
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